Rk GEG

Company Statement

It has recently come to the attention of Galaxy Entertainment Group (“GEG”) that there
is a rumor circulating on social media platforms against one of our hotel brands, we
hereby clarify that this is absolutely unfounded and that the related content is untrue.
GEG reserves all its rights and remedies to take legal actions in this matter.
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